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Headteacher 
Mr Haydn Evans 

It gives me great pleasure to announce the publication of our very first weekly Bulletin.  One of the reasons we 
at Sir John Cass Red Coat School need a weekly Bulletin is to ensure that you are completely up to date on 
the many events and activities taking place at the school. Another is it is very important that we make you fully 
aware of the many changes that inevitably take place in a thriving learning community like ours.   However, this 
will not mean we will no longer be posting to you our main Newsletter every half term.  Our Newsletter is more 
of a magazine in which we write stories and articles about the life and times of the School.  We have come 
to realise there is a need for both a weekly Bulletin and a half termly Newsletter.    

H.Evans 

 

HPV Immunisations 

Year 8 girls follow up HPV immunisations will take place on 21st 
April. Pupils will be collected from lesson and escorted to the 

school hall. 

Year 9 & 10 school leaver catch up injections, for students who 
missed the previous injection will also take place on Tuesday 21st 
April. Students will be collected from lesson and be taken to the 

hall. 

 

Not In My Name – School Play 

The play ‘Not In My Name’ highlights the dangers 
of extremism in Islam, whilst promoting positivity 
of Islam as a peaceful religion. The play will be 
performed as part of our schools Prevent 
strategy, and will be performed in the week 
commencing 27th April 2015 in the Great Hall. 
The play will last for approximately 1 hour. 
Students should not be late to any extension 
classes or after school activities.  

Year 7 will see the play on Monday 27th period 5, 

Year 8 Tuesday 28th period 5 

Year 9 Wednesday 29th period 5 

 The performance for parents will take place on 
30th April. Tickets will be available from Ms. 
Routledge within the next few days. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 2015 

Please note we have had to change the date for our Sports 
Day this year. 
  
The new date that has been confirmed for the Annual SJCR 
Sports Day is, Friday 8th May 2015.  
 

 

Year 7 Parents’ Evening 

Year 7 Parents’ Evening will be taking place next week, on 
Wednesday 22nd April, from 4pm-6pm. 

Word of the Week 

Years 7-11: Verify - to make sure that something is true, accurate 
or justified 

Post-16: Condone - to accept behaviour that is morally wrong or 
offensive to approve or sanction something, especially with 
reluctance 
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